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Dear Parents,

We have had another busy week! The children looked super today and thank

you for your donations to Comic Relief. We raised £30. I think the highlight has

been the PGL day. (Playground Leadership Day) during which the children had

the opportunity to develop their leadership skills and confidence in devising and

leading playground games. We saw super collaboration and creativity!

I was also really impressed with the enthusiasm demonstrated by the Chestnut children on Wednesday

during their Art lesson. Their current focus is on ‘pottery’ and it was great seeing their curiosity about

local craftsmen/women who make a living from this art form. The children have been investigating

Greek pottery too – I’m looking forward to seeing their end results.

We’ve got some exciting events coming up:

- Tuesday 19th March –our Year 5/6s are involved in the Wild Tribe Leadership Award. Through this

they will become ‘ambassadors for change’, creating a development plan for the school based on

sustainability.

- On the same day, Mr Lyle from Launceston College will come and meet with the Year 6s who will be

going there. This is always a really reassuring first visit for the Year 6s.

Thank you to those of you who have been able to sign up for a parent meetings . If you haven’t had the

chance yet – please do chat to your child’s class teacher or add your name at a convenient time.

Friday 22nd March – School Bingo is taking place in the Parish hall at 7pm. All are welcome!! Read on

for more information.

As always, please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you should have any worries or concerns.

We wish you a lovely weekend!

Best wishes

Mrs Davies head@boyton.cornwall.sch.uk



Dates for Your Diary Forthcoming events

Brilliance at Boyton: This week’s Stars Attendance (Target 96% or above)
Whole School to Date 94%

Acorns
This Week

93.31%

Birch 
This Week

89.27%

Chestnut
This Week

95.6%

Acorn / Birch

Chestnut

Hugo     Lauren     Sofia     

Owen    Inula Lizzie

Tuesday 19th March 

- Y5/6 Wild Tribe Leadership Award

- Y6 Meet with Mr Lyle from Launceston College

Wednesday 20th March – Parent Meetings from 9am

Friday 22nd March – PTA Easter Bingo!

Thursday 28th March – last day of term

Tuesday 16th April – Summer term resumes

13th – 16th May KS2 SATS week

Wednesday 1st May to Friday 3rd May - Year 5 residential

22nd – 24th May -Year 6 residential to Bristol 

Tuesday 19th March
- Y5/6 Wild Tribe Leadership Award
- Y6 Meet with Mr Lyle from Launceston College
Wednesday 20th March – Parent Meetings from
9am
Friday 22nd March – PTA Easter Bingo!



Useful Information

Safeguarding

● All children have a right to be safe, no matter 
who they are or what their circumstances.

● Keeping children safe is everyone’s 
responsibility.

● If you are concerned about a child, please 
speak to one of the Designated safeguarding 
Leads. If a child is in immediate danger 
contact the police on 999.

Useful numbers

Early Help Hub 01872 322277

Citizens Advice 0344 411 1444

NSPCC 0808 800 5000

Childline 0800 1111

Addiction: Drug and Alcohol support 01579 340616 (24hrs)

Multi-Agency Referral Unit (MARU)

0300 123 1116 

(If you are concerned about a child’s 

safety)

School Clubs
Breakfast Club:

At Boyton, we are really lucky to have a fantastic Breakfast 
Club run by Ms Walker. Children can be dropped off from 
8.15am and have a choice of breakfasts including cereals, 
toast, etc. It costs £2 a session. If you would like to book your 
child in, please let Mrs Davies know.

secretary@boyton.cornwall.sch.uk

After School Clubs Spring 2 Term 2024:

Monday

Film Club

Tuesday

Craft Club Limited to 12

Thursday

Cycling / Mountain biking

Jane Gilman

Deputy Safeguarding Lead

Katherine Davies

Safeguarding Lead





PTA Update
Future Events

Friday 22nd March at 7.00 p.m.  Bingo!

June – Bags2Schools – Start collecting!!!

For more info visit our Facebook Page: 

Boyton PTA Events



Chestnuts have had another busy week!  We enjoyed our PGL Day on Thursday and have been 

given lots of ideas of how to become Playground Leaders!

As part of National Science week, we talked about how many people stereotype scientists as 

being men in white coats with scruffy hair, holding beakers of liquids!  In reality, this is not the 

case! We had great fun learning about the structure of solids, liquids and gases; the children split 

into three groups to show how these states of matter are made up and whether they move or 

not.  The first group were a solid, tightly packed together and not moving at all.  The second 

group were a liquid, a bit more spaced out and able to move around to fit their container.  The 

third group were a gas and they were able to spread out all over the classroom and even 

escaped through the open door to the outdoor area!  Great scientists!

If you have any questions or queries, please get in touch!

Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs. Gilman

Chestnuts Class Update



What a lovely March week it has been. 
We have done some wonderful things this week. The children have enjoyed welcoming some tadpoles to 
our outdoor area. We even had a chance to feed them! 

Maths
Birch have been working on Fractions this week! They have worked really well on finding and recognising 
a half and a quarter of something. Acorns have been focusing on Subitising and recognising different 
ways a number can be made. 

Literacy 
Birch have started a new book called 'If all the world were…'. This is a beautiful book with lovely illustrations 
inside. The children pretended to be one of the characters from the story and wrote a diary entry. They 
really thought about their character and how they were feeling. We discovered what a kaleidoscope is 
too! 

Acorns have been focusing on the book 'Tad' in our Drawing Club this week. They have loved drawing the 
tadpoles and following the story to find out they turn into a frog! The book has a lovely way of breaking 
down the life cycle process, so it is easier for children to understand. 

We had Mr Harrison for an exciting Music lesson this week! Caja came to teach us PE on Thursday! The 
children have practiced such a beautiful dance, all about World War 1. 

For PSHE this week Acorns have been thinking about Road Safety! The children role played what we need 
to do when crossing the road. Some pretended to be in tractors and cars. Birch have been thinking about 
money and where large amounts of money is stored. They role played writing a cheque for someone. 

Any questions or worries let us know 
Miss Cartmell and Mrs Davies. 

Acorns /Birch Class Update



Make a Difference 

Become a 

Parent Governor



School Calendar 2023/2024



Dates for Boyton 
Community


